
Park County School District #1 

Office of the Coordinator of Support Services 

 

 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO:  JAY CURTIS, SUPERINTENDENT 
FROM:  ROB MCCRAY, COORDINATOR OF SUPPORT SERVICES 
SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION TO ACCEPT THE BID FOR PARKSIDE KITCHEN REMODEL 
DATE:  1/9/2025 
 

Mr. Curtis – 
 
The bid opening for this project was held on Tuesday, January 7th, 2025 in the Administration 
Board Room at 1 PM.  Mary Jo Lewis and myself, conducted the bid opening.  There was one 
bid received.  The low bidder was: 
 
Fox General Construction 
PO Box 226 
Ten Sleep, WY 82442 
 
Their supplied bid proposal met all of the specification in the bid documents.  This project is 
funded by Major Maintenance dollars and has been approved through the Wyoming SFD under 
Work Order 139506.  
 
 
It is my recommendation, the Board approve the bid from Fox General Construction, in the 
combined amount of $581,547.00, and proceed with the completion for the remodel process 
beginning in 2025. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Rob McCray, COSS 


